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Nat’al Archives at College Park - 
8601 Adelphi Rd. = 
College Park, MD 20740-6001 L ra 
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Dear Ms. Oliver: 

I have been going over the Justice Department 129-11 files on the 
JFK assassination. During the process I came across two documents, 
which I have enclosed, pertaining to John McNaughton. 

As far as I know McNaughton was the only one of the select 
government officials cleared to read the FBI Report (CD 1), who 
roundly criticized it as inadequate. For his efforts, the Bureau 
launched a villifcation campaign against him, one calculated to 
draw blood. 

I have tracked down the documentary evidence of this FBI smear 
campaign in the FBI Main JFK Assassination file (62-109060) but I 
would very much like to have a copy of the letter McNaughton wrote 
to his boss Nicholas Katzenbach on December 16, 1963. 

I thought perhaps the enclosed documents might facilitate a search 
for the McNaughton letter. 

Thank you, 

Gerald McKnight 
5439 Shookstown Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21702 
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